
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Dr Alison Moore AM 

Chair of the Transport Committee 

 

 

Heidi Alexander 

Transport for London 

(Sent by email) 29 January 2021 

 

 

Dear Heidi, 

 

High Court Judgment on Streetspace for London programme 

 

I am writing to you to ask for further information following the High Court’s recent judgment on 

TfL’s Streetspace for London programme.1 

 

The judgment has potentially significant implications for the status of current and future Streetspace 

schemes in London. The Committee is naturally interested in the Streetspace for London programme 

given the impact of individual schemes in local areas and the wider impact on the capital’s transport 

network.  

 

Therefore, I write to ask the following questions: 

1. What immediate steps is TfL taking in response to the judgment? 
2. When will TfL seek to appeal the judgment? 
3. What impact does the judgment have on the status of existing Streetspace schemes in 

London? 
4. What impact does the judgment have on the development of Streetspace schemes that are 

planned to be implemented in the next three months? 

                                           

1 High Court of Justice, United Trade Action Group Ltd and Licensed Taxi Drivers Association Ltd v Transport for London 

and Mayor of London, 20 January 2021 
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The Committee is interested in exploring this topic further once the appeals process has concluded 

and would value, in the first intance, answers to the above questions. I would be grateful if you 

could respond to the questions, copying in Fiona Bywaters, Committee Services Manager 

(Fiona.Bywaters@london.gov.uk) by Wednesday 24 February. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Dr Alison Moore AM 

Chair of the Transport Committee 
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